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	Continuing this second week we have been more hands-on. We did many exercises on the computer, enhancing our vocabulary and reading skills. If we did not pass the test we would go through exercises to help us until we reached an 85% or 100% (mastering). If we mastered the test the first try we would then move on. I feel this is a very good way to help us reach our goals at passing and teaching ourselves to do better. Besides testing ourselves we also learned to work with our website and put it together. In doing this we learned how to submit something to our website and make it so it will appear so others can see. Outside of the class we were assigned to meet with a reading partner for 30 or more minutes and read. In doing this I have read with a younger cousin who seems to enjoy this idea and going over what we have read and learned. Overall the pace we are going at is very helpful and lets me learn at my own pace.

